April 18, 1967

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth
Yakima, Washington 98901

Dear Mr. Relander:

Many thanks for your note, your kind words about my talk
in Tacoma, and the welcome introduction to Dr. Gannon.

Next time | am in your part of the world | shall most
certainly make a point of visiting in both Yakima and
Mabton.

Best wishes to you.
Sincerely,
M w

Mitchell A. Wilder

Director




